
October 4, 2018 

Dr. Edward Lin 
Founder & CEO 
HeaiO Medical, LLC 
Osprey, FL 34229 

Dear Dr. Lin, 

Sarasota Foot and Ankle Center 
Drs. Dawn Chiu & Arthur D. Clode, D.P.M. 

3428 17th Street 
Sarasota, FL 34235 

Tel: 941-366-4888 
Fax: 941-366-4889 

We would like to express our heartfelt congratulations and support on your development of the 0-ACE­
Sys wound treatment technology. As podiatric physicians and surgeons for over 29 years, we have seen 
our share of Diabetic foot ulcers and chronic wounds from peripheral vascular diseases. 

The 0-ACE-Sys wound treatment shows promise of a complete and efficient wound care system by 
combining NPWT and pressurized oxygen delivery with the ability to deliver other wound therapies. This 
will greatly increase patient compliance by reducing the need for separate therapies. 

The innovative design of the 0-ACE-Sys will benefit wound care patients globally. As healthcare 
providers we see this system as able to aid in saving limbs and thus saving lives. 

We look forward to seeing this technology come to fruition in the very near future. 

Sincerely, 

Dawn Chiu, DPM Arthur D. Clode, DPM 


